The Wisconsin-Sheffield Exchange Program

The Faculty of Law, University of Sheffield, UK
The exchange program between the UW Law School and Faculty of Law, University of Sheffield was established in 2001 and envisages a student exchange program.  Sheffield Law Faculty, one of the largest law schools in UK, offers a wide range of subjects including European and International law.  Sheffield actively promotes study abroad and has established a three year LLB Degree in European, International and Comparative Law with the opportunity to study law abroad for a semester.  For more information on Sheffield, visit its website at http://www.shef.ac.uk/law. 
Background to the exchange

Since 2005, Professor Nina Camic has been the director of this exchange program.  Under the program two exchange students from Sheffield come to Madison and two students from UW go to Sheffield during the fall semester.  

The Environment

Although Sheffield is the fourth largest city in England it is just a 10-15 minute bus ride from open countryside – Derbyshire – with breathtaking scenery and historic country houses.  In addition to vintage shopping boutiques, Europe’s largest shopping mall is just a short tram ride away.  Sheffield is also Britain’s first ever National City of Sport and is a 2 ½ hour train ride from London.
Money
Wisconsin students pay their regular tuition to the Law School and this covers all academic expenses in Sheffield.   Students are responsible for their own travel expenses. While in Sheffield students must pay for their own housing and other living expenses.  

Credits
UW students receive direct UW-law school credits for the courses taken at Sheffield.  Because this is a formal exchange between UW and Sheffield, the credits are not transfer credits, but rather credits granted by UW.
Academic year and eligibility
Please note that the semesters in Sheffield do not correspond with the semesters at UW.  The autumn semester runs from September/October to February while the spring semester runs from February to June.  This may pose a problem to our students.  It is advisable not to attempt to go during the last semester of law school.  Not more than two students will be selected for the exchange.  The final examination period for the autumn semester will be January-February while the final examination period for the spring semester runs from May-June.

Application procedure
Applicants for the exchange should submit the following documents by February 22, 2007 to the Coordinator of Study Abroad Programs, Sumudu Atapattu (6222 Law):
1.  A completed study abroad application form.

2.  A written statement indicating why you want to study abroad and how foreign study advances your law school program of study.

3.  A copy of your Law School grades (this can be from the web; it does not have to be an official transcript).

4. A copy of your resume.

This will be a one time application for both fall and spring semester exchanges.  Selections will be done by the Study Abroad Committee chaired by Professor Heinz Klug.  

Send direct inquiries about the program to Professor Nina Camic or general inquiries about study abroad to Sumudu Atapattu.
